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Republic of the Philippines
Pepartment of Education

REGION 111
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

SEP 27 2024

DIVISION ADVISORY
No. 280, s. 2024

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
All Others Concerned

This Office announces the invitation of the Bataan High School for the Arts to
attend the upcoming performance of “Balete” at the Cultural Center of the Philippines,
Manila on October 4, 2024.

The following are the lists of SPA Coordinators who are invited to join:
Maria Teresa C. Perez- EPS-MAPEH

Desiree E. Catalan — Pablo Roman NHS

Esther L. Gumayagay — Limay NHS

Glenda P. Lingad - Pagalanggang NHS

Gilbert Ramos - Hermosa NHS

Jhoanna Marie B. Renomeron — Mariveles NHS- Cabcaben

Yhza Reyes — Orani NHS-Main
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Attached is the invitation letter of the Bataan High School for the Arts for
reference.

For information and guidance.

CAROLINAS. LETA, EdD, CESO V
%* Schools Division Superintendent
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September 24, 2024

CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V g/l
Schools Division Superintendent DOTS-)

Schools Division Office of Bataan
Abucay, Bataan

MADAM:

Warm greetings from Bataan High School for the Arts!

It is with great excitement that we extend this invitation to you and your esteemed office to attend the
upcoming performance of "Balete” at the Cultural Center of the Philippines on October 4, 2024. This
production showcases the incredible talent of our students and highlights the rich cultural narratives of

our heritage.

In gratitude for your continuous support of our institution and programs, we are pleased to provide the
Schools Division Office of Bataan with five (5) complimentary tickets for this special event.

We hope that you will be able to join us in celebrating the artistic achievements of our students. Kindly
confirm your attendance at your earliest convenience so we may reserve your seats accordingly.

We look forward to welcoming you to this cultural milestone.

Thank you, and we hope to see you there!

Sincerely,

MIA
Director I11
School Director
Bataan High Scho

CIONGCO, PhD (c)
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